
WWGA Reminder 

WWGA July Event 
July 21, 2024 @ Aguila Golf Course 

  
For the July 21st event, your $10 prize money is due to our Treasurer by Saturday, July 13th.  We are 
scheduled for tee times starting at 6:32 a.m.  The July event is Stableford points (net).  Stableford points 
is a format where you get point(s) for how well you play any given hole.  A net bogey is worth 1 point, net 
par is worth 2 points, net birdie is worth 3 points, etc.  (Don’t worry, we let the computer do all the 
math.  You just write down your gross score, as always.)  Total points is how winners are determined in 
each flight.  If you have a bad hole (net double bogey or worse), it is worth 0 points, so you pick up your 
ball and move on.  We also play this format for the Member/Guest event in November.  This is good 
practice for you.  Please make sure you are lining up your Guest for the November 10 Member/Guest 
event.  Guests can be anyone (male, female, young, old, with GHIN handicap or not), as long as they 
play quick and know how to have fun!  The first 30 teams that register will have a spot.  After that, teams 
will be put on the wait list. 

 
If you have PAID for July, then just show up and play golf.  You can confirm if you are paid by checking 
the prepaid list attached.  If you are not paid, you need to use Zelle or Venmo to send Working Women’s 
Golf Association, using our email address (phxwwga@gmail.com), a $10 electronic payment (preferred 
method of payment) or make arrangements to mail a check ($10 made payable to WWGA) to the 
Treasurer.  If you need to CANCEL and you are on the paid list, please send an email to the WWGA 
email by the evening of Sunday, July 14th (the last day to cancel and carry over to August).  Pairings will 
be available by the end of the day Saturday, July 20th. 

 
FYI:  The 2024 Phoenix City Women’s Team Championship is scheduled for September 28 & 29 at Cave 
Creek Golf Course.  The format is Four Ball (2-person team, 1 best ball both days, gross & net).  A copy 
of the information and entry form is attached (still not available on their website).  Payment and entry is a 
very specific method, so please read the info page carefully.  WWGA tries to support Phoenix City 
courses, as they continue to support us.  Find yourself a partner and sign up.  WWGA often makes up a 
significant portion of the field in these events.  But we do our best to make sure they are fun, fun, fun! 

 
Fairways and greens, 
WWGA Board 

mailto:phxwwga@gmail.com

